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April 23, 2020 

Dear Members: 

This letter is to formally announce a Congregational Meeting of the membership of The 
Federated Church on Sunday, May 3, 2020 following the worship service. 

The purpose of the meeting is to approve the transfer of $75,000 from the General Endowment 
Fund to the Roof Replacement Fund. It is our policy and practice that the Congregation must 
approve all expenditures from the Endowment Fund. 

Your attendance at this meeting is encouraged to assure the continued health and vitality of 
our church.  

Given the restrictions that will keep us from holding a meeting in person, we will be holding this 
meeting using Zoom, a teleconferencing app that allows us to host everyone on a single call. 
We understand that this is new technology for many of us, but it is very easy to participate, and 
we hope to have as many of you present as possible. For those who have email, you will 
receive information and instructions for joining the meeting early next week.  

If you don’t have email or internet, you can still participate, using your telephone. The 
meeting will “open” at 12:15pm and formally begin at 12:30pm. Any time after 12:15: 

1. Call: (312) 626-6799 (this number is toll free) 
2. A voice will ask you to enter the Meeting ID, which is: 301 925 2557 
3. A voice will then ask you to enter the Password, which is: 420 663 

That’s it! You will then be connected to the group call. 

To streamline our process, we ask that you review all of the included materials and send any 
questions to our church email: thefederatedchurch@frontier.com with the Subject Line: 
“Congregational Meeting Question.” If you do not have email, please call the church office and 
leave your question as a voicemail on the answering machine. To ensure that your question is 
received in time for the meeting, please do this by Friday, May 1 at noon. We will then answer 
these in the course of the meeting and take any remaining questions at the end. 

“See” you after church on May 3, virtually or by phone. 

Sincerely, 
Jerry Lane, Moderator 


